
RCW 39.36.030  Computation of indebtedness.  (1) Whenever it 
shall be necessary to compute the indebtedness of a taxing district 
for bonding or any other indebtedness purposes, taxes levied for the 
current year and cash on hand received for the purpose of carrying on 
the business of such taxing district for such current year shall be 
considered as an asset only as against indebtedness incurred during 
such current year which is payable from such taxes or cash on hand: 
PROVIDED, HOWEVER, That all taxes levied for the payment of bonds, 
warrants or other public debts of such taxing district, shall be 
deemed a competent and sufficient asset of the taxing district to be 
considered in calculating the constitutional debt limit or the debt 
limit prescribed by this chapter for any taxing district: PROVIDED, 
That the provisions of this section shall not apply in computing the 
debt limit of a taxing district in connection with bonds authorized 
pursuant to a vote of the electors at an election called prior to 
March 1, 1917.

(2) If reductions in assessed valuation of property within a 
taxing district result in the outstanding indebtedness of the taxing 
district exceeding its statutory indebtedness limitations, the amount 
of such excess indebtedness shall not be included in the statutory 
indebtedness ceiling. Additional indebtedness that is subject to 
indebtedness limitations, other than refinancing indebtedness that 
does not increase the total amount of indebtedness, may not be issued 
by such a taxing district until its total outstanding indebtedness, 
including that which this subsection removes from the statutory 
indebtedness limitations, is below these limitations.

(3) Nothing in this section authorizes taxing districts to incur 
indebtedness beyond constitutional indebtedness limitations.  [1986 c 
50 § 1; 1921 c 123 § 1; 1917 c 143 § 2; RRS § 5606.]

Certified on 9/1/2023 RCW 39.36.030 Page 1


		2023-11-04T06:02:30-0700
	Electronic transmittal




